
Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am writing to inform you about a charity event coming up that’s been organised by a group of Year 

6 children.  

On Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25thApril, six children will run a small fundraising event for the 

charities Age UK and Compassionate Paws. It will take place after school on the playground by the 

dining hall until 4:15pm, weather permitting. The children have organised different stands such as a 

beat the goalie, tombola and bake sale. The prices will range from 20p to £1.00. 

Recently, the pupils made a video assembly for children in Years 1 and 2 to explain the event and are 

hoping to receive donations for their tombola stall. If you have any items that would be suitable for a 

children’s tombola, please hand them into your child’s class teacher to be dropped off with the 

Jaguars’ class. 

On the days of the events, please be aware that the children have requested to organise this event 

and, although they will be supervised during the event, they will have had minimal adult support. 

This event will only be open to KS1 children to ensure the numbers are manageable for the 

organisers. 

Yours faithfully,  

Miss Ellis  


